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Did you know that Partnership HealthPlan of California  
can assist your clinic with coordinating care for patients 

diagnosed with eating disorders? 

 
We can help your team in coordinating care for hospitalization, 

residential, intensive outpatient care, therapy/psychiatry,  
and dietitians. 

 

If you need assistance with an eating disorder patient, contact Partnership’s 
Behavioral Health Department at ED_Collab@partnershiphp.org. 
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Does Partnership offer assistance with eating disorder patients? 
Yes, Partnership can assist eating disorder patients with care coordination, dietitians, and 
placement in available programs. 

What programs are available for eating disorder patients? 
Hospitalization, residential, partial hospitalization program (PHP), intensive outpatient program 
(IOP), and outpatient programs, as well as dietitians and case management, are programs 
available for eating disorder patients. 

What eating disorder diagnoses is Partnership able to assist with? 
Services are not limited by diagnosis; services are available based on the level of care needed 
by a patient. 

I believe my patient has an eating disorder, but I am not sure what services they need. Is there 
an assessment that can be done to determine this? 

Partnership is contracted with Bright Heart Health to determine a patient’s level of care. A 
patient can contact Bright Heart Health at (925) 621-8526 and request a level of care 
assessment. 

My patient has been looking at a program out of my region. Is this program available? 
Partnership has worked with most programs, but patients are encouraged to first contact Bright 
Heart Health to complete a level of care assessment to determine which program criteria 
meets their specific needs. 

Is transportation assistance available for patients admitting to a residential program? 
Yes, assistance with transportation is available for Partnership members. Please contact 
Partnership’s Transportation Services at (866) 828-2303. 

Are telehealth services offered? 
Several programs, such as outpatient and IOP, offer telehealth services. 

Are services provided to adults and youth? 
Some programs are limited by age; however, there are programs for all age groups. 

How long does it take for patients to be connected to services? 
Connection to services depends on a patient’s level of need, program availability, location, and 
many other factors. Some services can be set up within a few days, while other services can 
take several weeks. Partnership works quickly to ensure your patients are connected with the 
right services in a timely manner. 

How can I learn more about the services and programs available from Partnership? 
To learn more information, contact Partnership’s Behavioral Health Department at 
ED_Collab@partnershiphp.org. 
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